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Research Analysis 

 

Senate amendments to HB 3421 provide that beginning January 1, 2023, applications for REAL 

ID Compliant Driver License or Identification Cards are to be made to Service Oklahoma or a 

licensed operator.  Applications for REAL ID Noncompliant Driver licenses or Identification 

Cards are to be made to Service Oklahoma.  The measure provides that from July 1, 2022 

through May 31, 2023, each motor license agent accepting driver license applications for 100% 

disabled veterans or from individuals sixty-five years of age or older is to receive $6 of a 4-year 

license and $12 for an 8-year driver license to be deducted from the daily motor license agent 

receipts.  The provisions of this bill are contingent upon the enactment of HB 3419 or SB 1605 

(Service Oklahoma). 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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